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Under current law, breast pumps, baby bottles and nipples, pacifiers, teething rings, and infant 
syringes are exempt from sales tax. This bill adds baby wipes, cribs and bassinets, crib and bassinet 
mattresses, crib and bassinet sheets, changing tables, changing pads, strollers, car seats and car seat 
bases, baby swings, bottle sterilizers, and infant eating utensils to the exemption.  
 
Effective for sales and purchases made after June 30, 2023.  


